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From: Lynsey Anderson 
Sent: 15 November 2021 10:01
To: Local Plan
Subject: objection thelwall heys

I am strongly against the proposed plans for the urban extension on the green belt by Thelwall heys and 
Stockton Lane. 

None of the loss of the green belt is justified. there is no need to destroy the landscape and character of this 
land, harming wildlife in the process. 
 
The transport infrastructure of South Warrington will not be able to cope with the increased level of traffic. 

Lynsey Wilson 

 




